
Medical Billing Company Member Britt Hansen Elected as American Academy of

Professional Coders Local Chapter Treasurer for 2012

Britt Hansen from Capture Billing has been elected the 2012 Treasurer for the Leesburg, Virginia Chapter

of American Academy of Professional Coders

Loudoun County, VA - Capture Billing & Consulting, Inc., a medical billing company located in South

Riding, Virginia, announces Britt Hansen as the 2012 Treasurer for the Leesburg Virginia Chapter of

the American Academy of Professional Coders (AAPC).

According to the AAPC they are “the nation’s largest training and credentialing organization for the

business side of medicine”. Their organization consists of members in a variety of fields including

medical billing and coding. Their members “represent the highest level of expertise in the

industry”. The AAPC provides opportunities in networking, training and certifications as well other

professional resources accessed through meetings or online.

“I am excited to be elected as treasurer for my local chapter of the AAPC. I have seen a great deal of

growth occur over the last year and I am looking forward to becoming an integral part of the future

continued growth of the organization. The information that is shared in the monthly meetings has

proven to be extremely valuable in my career in medical billing and coding”, says Britt.

Some of the AAPC treasurer’s major responsibilities are to maintain chapter funds, be primary

signer on chapter checking account, and request local chapter reimbursements from AAPC.

A majority of Capture Billing employees and most members of the AAPC have earned Continuing

Education Units (CEUs) by attending monthly chapter meetings, or through workshops, webinars

and national/regional events and conferences. To learn more about the AAPC and earning CEUs

contact your local chapter.

To learn more about the medical billing services Capture Billing offers please visit:

www.capturebilling.com.

ABOUT CAPTURE BILLING

Capture Billing and Consulting, Inc., a leader in the outsourced medical billing service industry,

offers one of the most cost effective outsourcing solutions to healthcare professionals available. By

eliminating the need of an in-house medical billing staff, Capture Billing's staff of expert medical

billers and certified professional coders help to increase physician reimbursement by improving

collection rates and ensuring proper ICD-9 and CPT coding, and soon will offer ICD-10 training.

Practicing physician and CEO, Dr. John D. Farrell, Jr., formed Capture Billing in 2004 as the answer

to one of the largest concerns physicians face today, how to receive proper insurance

reimbursement for services they provide.

CONTACT INFORMATION

Capture Billing & Consulting Inc.

25055 Riding Plaza, Suite 160

South Riding, VA 20152



(703) 327-1800

Contact: Manny Oliverez


